
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   March 09, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0147-EX-ST-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

BAE Systems
File No. 0147-EX-ST-2017 (Ref. 35854)
Completion of Orbcomm Consent

Ms. Nguyen:

As you can see below, Orbcomm has consented to the above-referenced application.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law   
1717 K Street, NW   
Washington, DC  20006-5344
202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX   
jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Walter Sonnenfeldt [mailto:wsatelecom@rochester.rr.com]   
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 6:43 PM
To: Rummel, Jeffrey   
Cc: Carlos Flores   
Subject: BAE Systems - Pending FCC Experimental STA Requests - File Nos. 0147-EX-ST-2017 &amp;
0148-EX-ST-2017

Mr. Rummel:

Please send a reply E-Mail to sonnenfeldt.walter@orbcomm.com to confirm that you have received this
message.

Thank you for your E-Mail of 1 March 2017 providing information regarding   



the BAE Systems Information and Electronic Systems Integration Inc. (&ldquo;BAE&rdquo;)   
six (6) month programs of radio experimentation proposed in pending FCC   
Experimental Special Temporary Authority Application File Nos.   
0147-EX-ST-2017 and 0148-EX-ST-2017 (the &ldquo;Applications&rdquo;).

Based on our review of the information provided in the Applications, ORBCOMM   
has no objection to grant of the Applications to permit BAE to conduct its   
proposed programs of experimentation, as specifically proposed in the   
Applications, with all radio frequency utilization relating thereto to be on   
a non-protected non-interference basis in accordance with Part 5 of the FCC&rsquo;s   
Rules.

However, please be advised that ORBCOMM&rsquo;s above-stated consent is specific   
to BAE&rsquo;s temporary non-interference FCC Part 5 experimental use of spectrum   
proposed in the Applications, and such consent shall in no way be construed   
as ORBCOMM&rsquo;s consent to coordination of spectrum utilization by BAE, or any   
other party, under any other authorization application or authorization   
regime.

ORBCOMM has no other comments or objections to the Applications at this   
time.

Best Regards,

Walter Sonnenfeldt

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs

ORBCOMM Inc.

E-Mail: sonnenfeldt.walter@orbcomm.com


